
 

MARYLAND MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION  
OF TWO-YEAR COLLEGES 

  

SPRING 
INTO 
MATH! 

 

MAY 24, 2024 

College of Southern Maryland 
Prince Frederick Campus 

The deadline to submit 
a presentation 
proposal is April 1st! 
 
Link to Presentation 
Proposal Form 
 

  

  
COMING SOON: CONFERENCE REGISTRATION LINK  

 

Keynote Address by  
Laura Watkins, Ph.D. 

AMATYC Past-President 

“Unlocking Potential: 
Meeting Two-Year 
College Students 
Where They Are” 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uLi3RpOeRUauZj3KPYRh7DwUff4FxQhHrLMyGfxNH3ZUQ0dUMTA3SjQyVVlSV083MElaUjUyTFJSSi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uLi3RpOeRUauZj3KPYRh7DwUff4FxQhHrLMyGfxNH3ZUQ0dUMTA3SjQyVVlSV083MElaUjUyTFJSSi4u

